
From: Kat McGarvy <KatMcGarvy@elpasoco.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 2:04 PM 

To: Nina Ruiz <NinaRuiz@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: RE: Septic Permit Question  

 

Hi Nina, 

 

I do show that both systems on the property had some permitting done in 2017.  I show records that an 

existing 1987 installation is approved for use and to my knowledge still being used.  The additional 2017 

installation on the system you are inquiring about was approved for use in July 2019.   

 

Although the system is approved for use, I am unable to provide an indication of system adequacy 

currently. 

 

I hope that helps.  If you have more questions, please let me know.  

 

Kat McGarvy M.S., R.E.H.S 

Water Quality Program Manager 

El Paso County Public Health 

1675 W. Garden of the Gods Rd., Ste. 2044 

Colorado Springs, CO 80907 

Office: (719) 578-3112 

Cell: (719) 337-7832 

Fax: (719) 578-3118 

www.elpasocountypublichealth.org 

 

For local information about the novel coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19), visit El Paso 

County Public Health's COVID-19 website. 

 

 
 

 

 
2020 Census information can be found at:  

https://coloradosprings.gov/pikespeakcensus 

 



From: Nina Ruiz <NinaRuiz@elpasoco.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 4:03 PM 

To: Kat McGarvy <KatMcGarvy@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: Septic Permit Question  

 

Hello, 

 

Today the BoCC heard a request for a variance to legalize an existing recreation camp and campground 

at the property with the parcel number 8309200011. There was quite a bit of discussion regarding 

septic approval related to legalizing the use and if the septic for the existing hotel/motel was 
adequate. Can you please let me know if the health dept is OK with the septic for the hotel/motel? I 
understand that a new system will be required for the campground/rec camp.   

 

Nina Ruiz 

Planning Manager 

El Paso Planning & Community Development  

2880 International Circle  

Colorado Springs, CO 80910  

(719) 520-6300 (Main)  

(719) 520-6313 (Direct)  

 

EXCITING NEWS: WE ARE UPDATING THE COUNTY MASTER PLAN! For status updates please visit 

https://elpaso-hlplanning.hub.arcgis.com/    

 

Covid-19 Update: Due to concerns regarding the Covid-19 virus we are limiting our face-to-face public 

interactions. In person services are available by appointment only on Tuesday and Thursday from 7:30 

to 3:30.  

 

To review all El Paso County projects go to: https://epcdevplanreview.com/ 

To review the El Paso County Land Development Code go to: 

https://library.municode.com/co/el_paso_county/codes/land_development_code  

PERSONAL WORK SCHEDULE 

Monday - Thursday, 7:00 am to 5:30 pm  

DEPARTMENT HOURS  

Monday - Friday, 7:30 am to 4:30 pm 

 

 


